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  This week we have been… 
 Learning about the concept of the word ‘different’. 
 Using our crocodile fingers (pincer grip) to pick up very small objects and thread cheerios onto pipe 

cleaners. 
 Focusing on The Gingerbread Man story. We have discussed who the characters in the story are, 

sequenced the story and made Gingerbread men using gingerbread playdough.  
 Learning about how everyone is different and how everyone likes to play with different things in 

PSHE.  
 Drawing chalk circles on the floor and using water and paintbrushes or dusters to make them 

disappear. 
 

Important Dates and Messages: 
 

 Thank you to everyone who has booked a parent consultation on Schoolcloud. If you haven’t already, 
please can you ensure you book an appointment. Thank you! 

 
 Once a term your child will be the focus child. This is when we spend more time observing your child 

while they play to find out more about their interests and how they are progressing. You will receive an 
email the week before to inform you when your child will be a focus child. The following week we will 
ask you to log onto your child’s online learning journal where you will see photographs, observations 
and be able to celebrate the things that your child has achieved. 

  
 To avoid congestion we will be opening our gates slightly earlier at home time. If your child attends 

morning sessions in the Berry class, the gate will be opened from 11.25am. If your child attends 
afternoons or all day sessions in the Berry class, the gate will be opened from 3:10pm. If your child is 
in the Conker class, the gates will be opened from 2:40pm. 

 
 If anybody has any spare junk (boxes, tubes, tubs etc.) for our junk modelling area please send it in to 

us as we would love to include it in our provision.  
 

 If your child would like to receive milk at Nursery please go to www.coolmilk.com to register your child. 
 

 We politely request that siblings do not touch any of our outdoor equipment at drop off and pick up 
times. This is to prevent cross-contamination between bubbles in school. 

.  


